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22nd January 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians  
 
I hope you had a good weekend.  
 
Weekly Foci  
 
The Enterprise skill of the week is ‘Boundary pushing‘ and our Christian value of the week is 
‘Friendship‘. Please help us to reinforce these at home. 
 
Diary Dates 
 
Week beginning 22nd January: Sports Kit Check in form classes 
Thursday 25th January:  Visitor from the Hungarian Ministry of Education  
Friday 26th January:   Whole School Assembly  
Wednesday 7th February:  Year 9 Options Evening  
Thursday 8th February:  Going Solo Concert  
9th February to 19th February:  Half term break 
20th February:    Boys return to school  
Friday 2nd March:   Eisteddfod  
 
Please check the FBS School Calendar regularly for information on upcoming events.  
 
Want to know what Ownwork your son has been set? 
 
In last week’s Headmaster's Bulletin I announced that we intended to launch Google Classroom 
Guardian's. I am delighted to inform all parents that we will be launching this exciting feature on 
Wednesday 24th January. 
 
On Wednesday you will receive an email notification from Google to let you know that you have been 
added as a 'Guardian' to your son's Google Classroom account. This email will also contain instructions 
for how you can accept this invitation. Once you have accepted the invitation you will be sent periodic 
'Newsletters' by email that will provide a summary of the ownwork that your son has been set for all of 
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their subjects (you will be able to change the frequency of these Newsletters depending on your 
preferences to either daily or weekly). 
 
Please note: If the email address you receive the notification on is not a Gmail account you will need to 
follow the steps found at this link in order to ensure that the Newsletters and any relevant notifications 
are received. 
 
A detailed overview of how the Google Classroom Guardians feature works for parents can be found 
here along with details of how you can set up the account. 
 
If you have any questions please don't hesitate to get in touch with Mr Kellie directly on 
s.kellie@fulhamboysschool.org.uk. 
 
Creative Writing Workshop 
 
Year 7 will be visiting the Westminster area during their double English lessons this week for a creative 
writing workshop. Please ensure they have returned the permission slip to their English teacher, that 
they have a zip card with at least £1.70 to pay for travel, and that they bring appropriate clothing to 
spend around an hour outdoors. 
 
Cases for Chromebooks 
 
A polite reminder that all students are required to have a case for their Chromebooks. If there are any 
students that do not currently have a case the school highly recommends the case that can be 
purchased through Amazon here. This case has performed exceptionally well in FBS for the students 
that have been issued with this case so far.  
 
From today (Monday 22nd January) ALL students will be expected to have an appropriate case to store 
their Chromebook devices in if they do not currently have one. If any parents have questions about this 
they are welcome to email Mr Kellie directly on s.kellie@fulhamboysschool.org.uk. 
 
Going Solo Concert 
 
The annual Going Solo Concert will be held on Thursday 8th February from 7pm to 8:30pm. It will take 
place onsite in the school hall. Tickets are free but we are welcoming donations which will go towards 
the work of the Performing Arts Department. Please encourage your son to speak to Mr Burns and sign 
up no later than Tuesday 30th January if he wishes to perform; all ability levels welcome. 
 
Parliamentary Review of Education 
 
FBS have been invited to be part of a Parliamentary Review of Education and I will be attending a 
meeting in relation to this on Wednesday.  

https://support.google.com/edu/classroom/answer/6388136?hl=en
mailto:s.kellie@fulhamboysschool.org.uk
https://www.amazon.co.uk/Targus-CityGear-Sleeve-11-6-Inch-Laptop/dp/B01GONIJ18
mailto:s.kellie@fulhamboysschool.org.uk
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Lunchtime Supervisors 
 
We are still looking for lunchtime supervisors to work Monday to Friday from 12.30pm to 1.30pm. If 
you are interested in this role please do contact Ms Proudfoot by email 
j.proudfoot@fulhamboysschool.org.uk. 
 
Useful Links 
 
For information on school events and term dates please check the FBS School Calendar 
For the latest on sport at FBS please go to Sport, fixtures and results 
For payments to school please pay online via ParentPay 
To buy sports kit visit Tylers Sportswear 
To access the school’s Parent Portal please visit Parent Portal 
For information from the Friends of FBS please visit the Friends of FBS website 
 
Have a good week. 
 
Diolch 

 
Alun Ebenezer 
Headmaster  

mailto:j.proudfoot@fulhamboysschool.org.uk
http://www.fulhamboysschool.org/calendar/school-calendar/
http://www.fulhamboysschool.org/teaching-and-learning/sport/
https://www.parentpay.com/
http://www.tylers-sportswear.co.uk/Catalogue/School-Webshops/Fulham-Boys-School
https://fulhamboysparents.isams.co.uk/api/login/
http://www.friendsoffbs.org/

